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Testimony of Dennis Phillips 
Re: SB 205 

 
Mr. Chairman and members of the committee I, thank you for this opportunity to 
appear before you today. I am here on behalf of the Kansas State Council of Fire 
Fighters to ask for your support of SB 205. This bill would ensure that our 
members would receive credit toward their pension while on authorized paid 
leave from their job. 
 
Again I would ask for your support for SB 205 and I would stand for questions. 
 
 
 
Dennis Phillips 
Lobbyist, KSCFF 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


